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Taylor Shaw – Newsletter – March 2025 

 

Summer Menu: 

Taylor Shaw have recently changed their menu to the summer option, introducing new meals 

to our menu that we hope the students will enjoy.  

Please see the attached which shows the new menu. Taylor Shaw feels that changing the 

menu regularly offers a good variation and exciting new flavours for the students to 

experience. The menus offer not only offers tasty food but also good nutritional value for the 

students and we feel this summer menu offers some exciting options for the students to 

choose from.  

Chicken Tuesday Introduction: 

As well as the change to the summer menu cycle, Taylor Shaw have also introduced the 

Chicken Tuesday promotion. This promotion runs every Tuesday and allows students to 

choose from a number of chicken option such as popcorn chicken, chicken burgers, 

drumsticks served with rice or fries. Chicken Tuesday will run along with the normal weekly 

menu so students have some extra menu choices to consider. The cost of the Chicken 

Tuesday meal will be £2.60.  

Theme Days: 

Taylor Shaw continues to promote exciting theme days throughout the school dining areas. 

The aim is to carry out a theme day once a month and we feel theme days offer a fun 

alternative to the everyday menu that is offered. Theme days are promoted with TV visuals 

and posters across the schools, so the students are aware of when they are taking place. We 

have found that theme days have received really good feedback from students. We have 

recently had our Comic Relief theme day and our next theme day will be St George’s Day 

and Easter Celebration.   

Commitment to Staff Training: 

At Taylor Shaw, all our colleagues are trained and up to date with regulatory training, courses 

including allergen awareness and procedures, safeguarding and health and safety are all 

covered. 

If your child has allergies or safeguarding concerns, we will ask that they speak to our server 

for information so that they can be provided with the information they need to make an 

informed and safe choice. 

 

Finally, Taylor Shaw is always looking to develop and improve our services and to assist 

with this we will be carrying out some student voice workshops to gather the thoughts 

surrounding the menus, visuals, Taylor Shaw staff and the overall dining experience. The 

student voice will provide valuable feedback from the students and this information can be 

used by Taylor Shaw to see where we can improve. We aim to complete a student voice 

meeting each term.  
 


